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Fiscal Estimate Narratives
COMM 11/14/2007

LRB Number 07-3313/1 Introduction Number SB-295 Estimate Type  Original

Description
Limiting the use of the lowest responsible bidder process and requiring local units of government to use the

qualification-based selection process for certain public works consulting contracts

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate

SB 295 limits the use of the lowest bidder process and requires local units of government to use the
qualification-based selection process for certain public works consulting contracts.

If the most qualified consultant charges more, then an increased cost may be incurred by the local

government. Likewise, the most qualified consultant may have the lowest bid price, therefore the local
government would not incur increased costs. The fiscal impact of this bill on local governments is

indeterminate.

L.ong-Range Fiscal Implications

N/A




